
HALLOWEEN COSTUME GUIDELINES

In an effort to enjoy and celebrate Hallowe’en at Isabelle Sellon School in a Grade 4-6 school
setting; and in accordance with school expectations, we ask that students and parents follow
these policies when selecting a costume for school.

On October 31st, students who wish to dress in a costume for Halloween may do so under the
following guidelines:

1. Students may wear masks that are part of their Halloween costume during outside recess
breaks, or in their classroom under the direction of the teacher.

2. Costumes should not hinder your child’s ability to fully participate in learning and may not
disrupt or present issues of safety.

3. Costumes that are provocative, revealing, sexual in nature or have questionable props are
not permitted.

4. Costumes that depict violence, alcohol or drugs are not permitted. Fake weapons are not
allowed in a school setting.

5. Costumes that could be offensive or foster a stereotype of someone's culture, heritage or
religion are not permitted.

Students wearing questionable costumes or costumes that do not fit under the guidelines listed
above will be asked to change.


